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Silver Maple Wind Project 

 

Site Location of Development 

Submission  

(as per 38 M.R.S.A. §§ 481-490) 



Attn: Jessica Damon 

DEP Project manager 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection  

106 Hogan Road 

Bangor, ME  

04401 

September 25, 2019 

RE: Silver Maple Wind Energy Project  

It is with great pleasure that SWEB Development USA, LLC is providing this permitting package to the 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection. We look forward to developing our 20-megawatt Silver 

Maple wind energy project adjacent to our existing Pisgah Mountain Wind Project. This second phase of 

the project will be named the Silver Maple Wind Project and will make use of existing roads and lands 

owned by SWEB Development USA, LLC and by Pisgah Mountain, LLC. We are confident that this project 

will be a great asset for the state, and we look forward to working with you to fully comply with all of 

the guidelines provided in the 38 M.R.S.A. §§ 481-490. 

The following package is divided into two sections as outlined in the Site Location of Development 

permit guidelines. For ease of review, we have included narrative prompts from the application itself, 

with answers below. SWEB will be actively engaged in the DEP’s review of these materials and look 

forward to developing a successful project. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Michael Carey 

Development Manager 

SWEB Development USA, LLC 

 

SWEB Development USA, LLC 

209 West Central Street 

Natick 

MA 

Suite 306 


